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ES/DM                    15th November 2017 

School Twitter Accounts 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are always pleased to share with you an insight into some of the daily activities as part of your child’s school 

life. Therefore, would like to invite you to follow Blessed Sacrament Catholic Primary School on the social media 

platform, Twitter. Twitter is a great way for us to communicate information, events, updates and school activities 

throughout the academic year. It is a quick and easy tool to let the entire school community know key events 

for the whole school or what is going on in class. 

Twitter will not replace current communication methods, such as letters and our website – it is an add-on extra! 

So if you wish to follow the school, you can set up a Twitter account and search for Blessed Sac Primary 

(@BSPrimary) and start following us for updates and informal tweets. You can also follow tweets from the year 

group your child or children are in too! 

Their usernames are as follows: 

@NurseryBS 

@ReceptionBS 

@BsPrimaryYear1 

@Year2Bsprimary 

@Year3Bsprimary 

@Year4Bsprimary 

@Year5Bsprimary 

@Year6Bsprimary 

We hope you enjoy reading our tweets that show photos or videos of the varied activities and learning the 

children participate in during our school day. Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours faithfully,        

E Shaw 

Miss E. Shaw 
Computing Team Leader 



 

  


